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Declaration of Rio Group on the Constitutional Referendum in Ecuador 
 
 
The Member States of Rio Group congratulates the People and Government of 

Ecuador to the approval by Referendum of the Republic’s new constitution on 

September 28th, 2008. 

 

Rio Group is pleased by the development of this democratic exercise and the 

exemplary civic behavior that characterized it. 

 
 
 

Mexico City, September 30th, 2008. 
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